
PEA Committee 

From: 	 Jarreau Beska-Morimoto <Jarreau.BeskaMorimoto@imua.ksbe.edu> 
Sent: 	 Monday, November 19, 2018 11:02 AM 
To: 	 PEA Committee 
Cc: 	 Brooke Holderbaum 
Subject: 	 PEA 13 Testimony 

Date: 	11/16/18 

To: 	The Honorable Yuki Lei Sugimura, Chair 
The Honorable Stacy Crivello, Vice Chair 
Members of the Policy, Economic Development, & Agriculture committee 

From: Jarreau Beska-Morimoto, Kamehameha Schools Maui 

Re: 	Strong support for PEA 13 

Hrg: 	Tuesday, November 20th, Kalana o Maui BId. 8th floor 

Aloha members of the council, thank you for the opportunity to submit testimony in support of PEA 13 which 
makes vaping considered smoking when smoking is prohibited or illegal at any given place or time when 
smoking is not allowed. I strongly support PEA13 because I have recently learned in my classroom that you 
can get many different sicknesses from second hand smoke including small things like coughing shortness of 
breath, sneezing, and ear infections, to things like heart disease lung cancer and even stroke. This is why I 
think vaping should be included with all smoking laws and restrictions as it produces second hand smoke that 
is just as dangerous as any other second hand smoke and can harm our keiki and future generations. 

Mahalo, 
Jarreau Beska-Morimoto, 14 
Kamehameha Schools Maui 
Wail uku 
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